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19th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may be aware from today’s news coverage, as of tomorrow, Thursday 20th January, face coverings 
will no longer be required in classrooms.  We have just received confirmation of this from the DfE. 
 
Face coverings will remain a requirement for corridors and communal areas nationally until Thursday, 27th 
January, at which point we will review our guidance regarding face-coverings. 
 
From tomorrow, students will not be required to wear face coverings in classrooms.  Please make sure 
your child continues to bring a face covering to wear in corridors and communal areas. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
 
Mr N.G. Wrightson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


